
     
Subject:        Private Members Bill - CDDS Scheme

     

Dear Sir, Madam,

I would like to register my support of the private members bill regarding the 
Medicare dental scheme.

I believe Medicare has grossly erred in seeking to penalise dentists for so-
called administrative non-compliance where there has been absolutely no 
rorting and all the work has been done professionally and in a timely fashion.   
All within the spirit of the scheme and in good faith.

I have had a relative who has received treatment under the CDDS Scheme and all 
went well.   Their attempt to recover funds because of administratve non 
compliance is very unfair and in the long term will only result in the cost 
eventually being passed onto the consumer.

Please pass the private members Bill.

Yours faithfully, 

Tony Cinque
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